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FDOT to host public information meeting for improvements on U.S. 301 
 

Jacksonville – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to host a public 

information meeting to discuss proposed improvements on S.R. 200/U.S. 301 between I-10 and 

U.S. 90 (Beaver Street) in Baldwin, Florida. 

The public meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 4 at the Senior Citizens Center, located at 

850 N. Center Street, Baldwin, Florida 32234. This meeting will be an ‘Open House’ format 

where interested parties may drop by any time between 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. to review project 

displays and talk with Department staff.  There will be no formal presentation. 

The FDOT is proposing to mill and resurface the roadway, update ADA facilities and remove 

on-street parking throughout the project to allow for the addition of buffered bikes lanes. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status as FDOT complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or 

persons who require translation services (free of charge) should call Brett Crews at (386) 961-

7464 or e-mail Brett.Crews@dot.state.fl.us seven days prior to the meeting (Si prefiere recibir 

esta carta en español, por favor contacte Esther Murray a las (904) 360-5348 Referencia: FIN # 

436177-1). 
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